
Reimbursement of Expenses Incurred/ to be Incurred for Applying for a 

Patent 

 

Have you participated in the Provincial Inventions Competition in 2024 and 

qualified for "Sahasak Nimawum 2024"? Did you apply for a patent for that 

invention of yours after 30th January 2025? Or, are you expecting to apply for 

a patent for that invention of yours? 

 

If so, the Commission is ready to reimburse the expenses incurred/to be 

incurred by you for applying for the patent. 

 

For that, you must send a letter of request to our Commission along with the 

following documents. The documents you must submit are as follows: 

 

1. A copy of the document that the National Intellectual Property Office 

of Sri Lanka provides to you, confirmed by an electronic stamp on the 

patent application. 

 



2. The original of the receipt given after paying money to the National 

Intellectual Property Office of Sri Lanka. You should keep a copy of 

it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In your letter of request, you must include the name of your invention, the 

province and district you participated in for the 2024 Provincial Inventions 

Competition. If the relevant invention is a group invention, the letter must 

be sent with copies for the other group members. Call 0112676650 for more 

details. 


